
 

1L’s Weekly News – Week of June 8th 

 
Dates to Remember: 
* Our final field trip of the year will take place this Thursday, June 11th.  We’re 
heading to the Audubon for a program about butterflies.  Students will need to 
bring lunch from home this day. 
* Our end of year party will take place on Tuesday, June 16th from 1:00-1:30 p.m.  
All parents are invited to attend this First Grade Family Picnic!  Don’t forget to 
send your first grader with a beach towel to sit on…thanks!   
* Next Tuesday, June 16th and Wednesday, June 17th are short days.  Dismissal will 
be at 1:40 on both days.  Wednesday is the last day of school. 
Reader’s Workshop: 
In Reader’s Workshop we will spend time reading in our book nooks, independently 
and with partners.  It is so wonderful to think about how much our readers have 
grown since the beginning of first grade!   
Writer’s Workshop: 
This week we’ll wrap up our fiction unit.  Be on the lookout for all of your writer’s 
work from throughout the year coming home sometime soon!   
Math: 
This week in Math we’ll wrap up our addition and subtraction unit. 
Word Work:   
We will continue to practice our first grade Word Wall Words with a variety of 
activities this week! 
Science/Social Studies: 
We were so lucky to have our painted lady butterflies hatch in the classroom last 
week!  
Odds and Ends: 
* Don’t forget that all books need to be returned to the LMC as soon as possible! 
* Thank you for all of the kind thoughts, healing vibes, and thoughtful emails sent 
my way last week.  It drove me batty missing a week of school and not being able to 
see my kids.  I am moving slower than usual thanks to these crutches, but I am 
feeling well!  J  
 


